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Sheriff’s Investigators Seek Leads into 
Residential Break-ins/Thefts of Firearms 

 

Date of Release: Wednesday, June 28, 2017 
 

[Wentworth, N.C.]— Rockingham County Sheriff’s Investigators are seeking leads in residential break-ins at 1041 

Brooks Rd. Reidsville, NC and 554 Claybrook Rd. Stoneville, N.C. in which numerous firearms, both long guns and 

handguns, were reportedly stolen. Both of these break-ins were reported to the Sheriff’s Office on Tuesday June 27th, 2017. 

Also reported stolen was a small First Alert brand safe and a Volt-Meter. Investigators are unsure at this point if these 

break-ins are connected. 

  

Anyone with information about these break-ins/thefts is asked to call the Rockingham County Sheriff’s Office at 

336-634-3232 or Rockingham County Crime Stoppers at 349-9683. 
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